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Please Accept Our Apologies...

On Wednesday we sent you an email indicating that you had not yet completed your
wellness requirement for the 2024/2025 Plan Year. We apologize for the confusion our
email may have caused. After reviewing the information further, we found that you
have completed your wellness requirements for 2024/2025 and will not be subject to

the surcharge.

No further action is required.

Again, we thank you for your understanding.
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